


greatly loved and appreciated the joy his
beloved pets brought to his life; it would
give him great pleasure to know that in his
name, animals and families are given an
opportunity to share their lives and
affection with each other in a meaningful
way and that the community is benefitting
from the organization. After several years
and a successful capital campaign, Tails of
Hope, Inc., a 501(c) (3) non-profit
organization, became a reality as Mercer
County’s only low-cost spay/neuter facility
available to all people in the community,
rescues and shelters. Tails of Hope, Inc.
proudly operates in the Thomas M.
O’Brien Animal Care Center in Hermitage.

In every community, in every state,
there are homeless animals. In the U.S,,
there are an estimated six to eight million
homeless animals entering animal shelters
every year. Communities spend millions of
taxpayer dollars each year coping with
problems that a failure to spay or neuter
causes. The one-time cost of spaying or
neutering is far lower than the expense
involved in rounding up strays, feeding
and housing abandoned animals, and
euthanizing those for whom homes cannot
be found.

Tails of Hope, Inc. exists to eliminate
neglect, abuse and suffering of animals in
the community; striving to accomplish this
by significantly impacting pet
overpopulation through affordable spay/
neuter programs for not only the public,
but also through partnerships with local
rescues and city shelters. In addition to
spay/neuter services for cats and dogs,
vaccines, boosters, heartworm and flea
medications are available to purchase
along with microchips to increase the
likelihood of return if an animal is lost or
stolen.

Tails of Hope, Inc. recently received a
grant from The Glenn & Jean Harnett
Private Charitable Foundation which
allowed it to even further expand its
financial assistance for low income
households through a sliding scale in the
“Spay & Neuter Angel Program.” Diane
wishes for every animal to have a healthy
life in a loving home and for every person
or family to receive the love and support a
cat or dog gives in return.

2020 brings new challenges for Diane
and Tails of Hope, Inc. After three years in
operation and providing services to more
than 6,500 animals, COVID-19 forced the
facility to close for 60 calendar days. It was
then closed an additional 28 days due to

















